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Paula Kusack

Subject: FW: Development Permit Application, No. DP12-17

 
From: Harley Lang [mailto:hello@harleylang.com]  
Sent: November 12, 2017 12:41 PM 
To: WebInfo 
Subject: RE: Development Permit Application, No. DP12-17 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing regarding the development proposal for 20416 Park Avenue (Lot A, District 
Lot 36, New Westminster District, Plan EPP70407 and an Undivided 1/3 Interest in Lot 
1, District Lot 36, Group 2, New Westminster, Plan 87218). 
 
As a long-time resident within the area, I have noticed that the City of Langley is lacking 
medium-density housing options within the down town area, such as townhouses. 
 
I wish to see that future medium-density options developments along Park Avenue 
(e.g., DP 12-17, or lots 20427, 20437, 20445, 20453, 20463). 
 
City cores with a variety of housing options are richer in many ways, not only 
economical. I hope that the City of Langley takes this factor into consideration when 
reviewing this and future developments. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Harley Lang 
A concerned resident of 20460 Douglas Crescent 

 
 


